
On the Friday of the meet, Noblesville High School does not release until 3:40 PM, and no one other 
than limited meet volunteers will be allowed in the building prior to that. It is recommended that 
coaches, officials, and volunteers arrive no later than 3:30 PM because of traffic flow restrictions that 
will prevent access to the parking lot from 3:30 PM until approximately 4:00 PM. Spectators with 
swimmers are highly encouraged to consider dropping off their swimmers and returning after 4:00 
PM to allow time for the parking lot to clear. 
 
Parking will be available in the parking lots on the east and southeast side of the high school as 
indicated in green. Parking will not be available in the section of the parking lot on the south side of 
the high school indicated in red as this area is blocked off for construction. Entrance to the 
natatorium is through Gate 7. 
 

 


